39TH FALL SPIRITUAL RETREAT 2025 - APRIL 2025 MEETING



CALL FOR ARTWORK IDEAS!!

OUR THEME IS: "WE ARE FREE TO ENJOY THE SIMPLE THINGS"

We are asking for Artwork for the Fundraiser, and our fundraiser is going to be Carnival-themed.

AND!

We are asking for Artwork for the Retreat itself – your imagination for how we best express enjoying the simple things in our recovery.

How do I do it?

- Share your ideas via Email @ FSR@okna.org
- Text your ideas to Dana C. 918-633-8185
- Share your ideas on paper and give them to any member of the regional service committee or the Fall Spiritual Retreat Committee. If you aren't sure who is on it, text or email with questions.

When is it due?

 We'd like to have the theme and artwork available to make a decision for our May meeting. Please have artwork and theme suggestions sent by May 17, 2025.